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Announcement 452 

 
Attend Public Hearings/Workshops and Training Sessions 
to Provide Your Input 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) and HP Enterprise Services (HPES) remind providers that 
your input is valued at the DHCFP’s Public Hearings and Workshops and at Provider Training sessions presented by 
HPES. 

You have an opportunity to communicate your opinions regarding Nevada Medicaid and Nevada Check Up policy 
at the Hearings and Workshops.  Your input at the Training Sessions will assist HPES in determining the topics for 
future sessions; in addition, you will learn the most up-to-date prior authorization, billing and policy information.   

Public Hearings and Workshops are posted on the DHCFP’s Public Notices webpage.  The 2012 Provider Training 
Catalog and the 2012 Provider Training Registration Form are on this website on the Provider Training webpage. 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/training/training.aspx
http://dhcfp.nv.gov/publicnotices.htm

